
Monday,	
  December	
  1,	
  2014	
  
Students from Our Lady Star of the Sea School will be 

walking and jogging on the Solomons Boardwalk to 
raise money for the school.  

 
Our school has been providing high quality, faith-based 
education for over 80 years. This event will help raise 

funds to benefit the school for years to come. 

Student’s Name: ___________________________________ 

Donor’s Name: ____________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________ 
 Enclosed is a donation of: 

    ___$25      ___$50      ___$75    ___$100     ___Other 

To make a donation with PayPal or a credit card,  
please visit our online School Store at  
http://olssschool.corecommerce.com  

All donations are tax deductible. 


